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Does anyone know what March 20th is?    It is the first day of SPRING!!!   I know most of you share my  excitement in 

the arrival of spring.  I love spring because it is full of new life.  Our world becomes green again, and the temperatures 

draw us outward to enjoy the beautiful wonders of Godôs creation.  Spring also brings about activity.  As Southern       

Baptist, one of those activities is MISSIONS.  Many are busy promoting, planning, and preparing for the missions of 

this year.   Several churches are taking a whole month to look at what missions involve.   I want to encourage all of us 

to be involved in 2022 in the mission work God places before us.   

Allow me to share a few mission thoughts with you.  I am writing this on February 23, but yesterday, 2/22/22, our           

daughter and her husband (Nathan & Kayla White, and their three kids, Nora, Hudson, and Sara) arrived in Tepic,     

Mexico to begin a mission adventure with UIM Aviation Mission Group.  Nathan will be flying missionaries around the 

area, along with supplies.  Please pray for them as God uses them in the Tepic area.  They have spent the last 1-2 years 

preparing for this adventure, (included raising their own support, so if anyone would like to invest in their ministry, I 

can give you their information).  Also pray for others, like the Sandersonôs from FBC, Bolivar, who are also in the             

process of preparing for the mission field. They are in language school right now. 

A mission trip to Casey, KY is in the works.  Hopefully we will have information and dates for helping those who lost 

their homes in the December 10, 2021 tornado.  Right now we may be looking at the week of, or the week before the 

Forth of July.   I should know more after my trip to Casey, KY on March 5th.     

I will be preaching on March 6th at Grace Baptist Church, Mayfield, KY, where I will also be presenting checks to both 

the preachers we collected for.  I had hoped we could collect at least $5,000, but we  surpassed that greatly.  As an    

association, we collected a total of $8,032.00. THANK YOU Mid-Lakes Association for your GENEROUS GIVING.  

Camp is another major mission adventure for our association.  Please take a look in this newsletter at the page about 

camp.  There are some changes (including dates), so check it out and put it on your calendars.   

Also in this newsletter, you will find all the dates for Disaster Relief Training across the state for this year.  Disaster 

Relief is a great way we can share Godôs love with a lost and dying world.  If your church would like for someone to 

bring the DR Trailer over for display, just let me know.  

Donôt forget about our MLBA Semi-Annual Meeting, Sunday evening, April 24th.  Meal 5 PM, Service 6:30-8:30.  At 

Noble Hill Baptist Church.  

Remember, ñA need seen, is a mission given!ò 

Bro. John & Mrs. Gayle 

aȅ ǘƘǊŜŜ ƴŜǿ ƭƛǧƭŜ aŜȄƛŎƻ aƛǎǎƛƻƴŀǊƛŜǎΗ 



LOVE OFFERING  

FOR KY Preachers  

We collected a total of $8,032.00  

Bro. Alex Vinson and Family will receive $5,354.67  

Bro. Dylan Knight will receive $2,677.33  

Thank You for your Generous Giving!!!  


